
IHM Cookie Walk
Friday, December8th

Carry-out Fish Fry

Back by popular demand, HSA is bringing back the
famous “IHM Cookie Walk” for the Dec. 8th carry-out

Fish Fry.  Please bake one or two batches of your
favorite, most special holiday cookies to share.
(Varieties other than Chocolate Chip typically sell best.)

Please bring cookies to Marion Hall on 
Friday, December 8  th   by 3:15pm. 

(Please use the box sent home from school.) 

Remember to include a recipe to answer any questions
regarding ingredients. Then come pick up your to-go
Fish Fry order and select the cookies that you’d like

to purchase for your enjoyment!

Thank you for sharing your amazing talents!


